1. Home

Bayview Station Newsletter - March 28, 2018

By Bayview Station March 28, 2018 | 2:59 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Easter is around the corner and with it comes a long break that many families have come to enjoy and take the opportunity to get away. During this time there can be an uptick in burglaries and thefts due to the larger than usual amount of empty schools, homes and buildings.

My officers will have this in mind when patrolling but I would like you to know how important it is for neighbors to look out for each other as well. If you are leaving for the week, let a trusted neighbor know to keep an eye out for your home and to pick up mail so it does not pile up. Some audible alarms are not monitored by a security company. If you here an alarm go off on a building, call it in. Residents and businesses interacting and actively engaging one another is a powerful tool in creating a safe neighborhood and community.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Trafficking Suspect 24-128

November 01, 2024 | 8:27 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Investigates Tenderloin Homicide 24-127

October 31, 2024 | 8:23 PM

Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Investigates Suspicious Death in the Southern District 24-126

October 31, 2024 | 6:56 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Tenderloin Homicide Suspect 24-125

October 31, 2024 | 5:40 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release